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Please reply to: Natasha Doughty Planning & Property Services 
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Our ref.: 13/00702/FULL  
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Grenville Annetts 
Broadacre House 
Coningsby Lane 
Fifield 
Maidenhead 
SL6 2PF 
 
18 March 2014 
 
Dear Grenville Annetts 
 
Appeal By: Mr Maurice McCann And Others c/o Agent: Mr Brown - Philip Brown Associates Ltd 74 Park Road 

Rugby Warwickshire CV21 2QX 
Site Address: Land Rear of Skippets Lodge Orchard Glen Forest Green Road Holyport Maidenhead   
Proposal: Change of use of land to use as a residential caravan site for 8 gypsy families each with two 

caravans, including one static caravan, 4 amenity buildings, the laying of hardstanding and formation 
of new accesses 

 
Further to my earlier letter, the Planning Inspectorate has now informed us that a date and venue has been confirmed 
for the appeal. 
 
The Inquiry will last for a period of 3 days and shall commence at 10.00am on 1st and 2nd April 2014 at Main Chamber 
Guildhall High Street Windsor and interested parties may attend if they wish also at the Inspector’s discretion, give 
their views.  On 3rd April 2014 the Inquiry will commence at 10.00am at Conference Room York House Sheet Street 
Windsor, on this day there will be a State Visit and road closures from 8.45am.  Public car parking and disabled 
spaces are available in the town centre.  If you think you may need assistance with climbing stairs, please contact the 
Customer Service Centre on 01628 683810 at least twenty-four hours prior to the meeting. 
 
The appeal documentation can be inspected, by prior arrangement, during normal office hours at the Town Hall St 
Ives Road Maidenhead or on our website at www.rbwm.gov.uk/environment_planning.htm and by selecting Planning 
Applications Online.  Please telephone the Council’s Customer Service Centre on 01628 683810 to arrange an 
appointment.  You can read a ‘Guide to Taking Part in Planning Appeals’ through the ‘publications’ on the Planning 
Portal website (www.planningportal.gov.uk) or a free copy can be obtained by contacting us.  The decision will be 
published on the Planning Portal website. 
 
The Inspector for this appeal will be M Dakeyne BA (Hons) MRTPI 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Natasha Doughty 
 
Natasha Doughty 
Appeals Officer 
 
 
 
 


